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July 14, 2021

Water Restriction in Place

Effective immediately, Adams Lake Indian Band is asking residents on IR #4—Sahhaltkum
(Chase) and IR #1—Hustalen (Adams Lake) to REDUCE WATER CONSUMPTION, and REDUCE
NON-ESSENTIAL WATER USE.

The restriction is a precaution to keep water stored in our reservoirs at acceptable levels for

critical activities such as firefighting, drinking and cooking.

With hot temperatures and the lack of rain, the community water system levels are extremely

low now. The restriction is required to ensure we are able to keep up with the demand.

Water restrictions

Until further notice, residents are asked to reduce or postpone all non-essential water use.

Activities include:

= Not watering lawns, trees and gardens

= Not washing vehicles, driveways and house exteriors

= No filling swimming pools, hot tubs or large aquariums
= Take short five minute showers

= Avoid doing several loads of laundry

= Turn off taps while brushing your teeth or while shaving

— Flushing toilets only when necessary.

For more information contact Adams Lake Indian Band,
Public Works Department at (250)679-2228.

Updates on the water restriction will be available on our website at

www.adamslakeband.org and Facebook page adamslakeband

PLEASE USE OUR WATER WISELY

Kukstsemc (thank you).




